Hampshire Telegraph and Sussex Chronicle Saturday 23 July 1881

A very handsome monument in the form of a cross has been erected in the Cemetery to the memory of the late **MR JOHN HENRY BURT**, who was for some years Superintendent of the Borough Police, and who died under somewhat sudden and painful circumstances about a year ago. The deceased was much liked by the constables, and the monument has been raised by subscription amongst them and other friends. The monument bears the following inscription: "This stone was erected by the members of the Ryde Borough Police Force, in memory of their late Superintendent, John Henry Burt, who died June 18th, 1880, aged 45 years."